
Jamestown Board of Public Utilities 
www.jamestownbpu.com 

January 28, 2016 
 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York   12223-1350 

 
Re: Proposed Revisions in Case No. 15-E-0184 – City of Jamestown Board of Public 

Utilities - Application for a Mini-Rate Case and Disposition of Dismantling Fund 
and Proposed Restricted Capital Projects and Overhaul Fund 

 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
 As a result of further review and subsequent discussions with Staff, The City of Jamestown 
Board of Public Utilities (BPU) proposes additional revisions, attached hereto, to  the BPU’s tariffs 
for Purchase of Renewable Energy from New Distributed Generators and LED lighting rates. The 
BPU is withdrawing the LED lighting rates in order to reconsider and refine said rates. The BPU 
plans to resubmit the LED lighting rates in a separate filing in or about 90 days from the date of this 
letter. 
 
 Second Revised Leaf No. 94, effective March 1, 2016 
 Eighth Revised Leaf No. 105, effective March 1, 2016 

Second Revised Leaf No. 106, effective March 1, 2016 
Second Revised Leaf No. 108, effective March 1, 2016 
Seventh Revised Leaf No. 109, effective March 1, 2016 
First Revised Leaf No. 109.1, effective March 1, 2016 
Second Revised Leaf No. 131, effective March 1, 2016 
Second Revised Leaf No. 132, effective March 1, 2016 

 
 The City of Jamestown Board of Public Utilities also requests a waiver of newspaper 
publication for the further revisions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
David L. Leathers 
General Manager 
 
cc: Michael Anderson Dave Gustafson 
 Jeff Genzer Nicholas Hanson 
 Howard Gorman Chris Rodgers 
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